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September 11, 2007 
PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

A public meeting is scheduled to present the upcoming construction for the intersection of  
Kirk Road/Farnsworth Avenue and IL 56 (Butterfield Road) in Aurora.   The meeting is set 
for Tuesday, September 18th from 6:00-7:00 pm. and will take place at the AMLI Kirkland 
Crossing Clubhouse.  The clubhouse is located at 3055 Riverbirch Drive, Aurora, on the 
northeast corner of Kirk Road and Mesa Lane. 
 
Representatives from the Kane County Division of Transportation and the onsite engineers from 
Civiltech Engineering will be present to discuss the upcoming construction activities and answer 
questions regarding the project.  Residents in neighborhoods near the project are encouraged to 
attend. 
 
If you have questions or concerns, please call Chris Kaufmann at 630-208-3138. 
 

 


